
Welcome Back Pack 689! 
Please join us for a Parent Orientation and 

Registration night. 

Tuesday August 22nd @ 7 pm 

Tassajara Hills Elementary Room C-1 

Spaghetti Dinner will be Provided 
 

 
 

We Need Your Support at Back to School Night! 

Pack 689 will be hosting a Parent Information table 

at the 3 Back to School Nights.  

Tuesday August 15th, Wednesday August 16th, 

Thursday August 17th  

Help Support Pack 689 in recruiting new Scouts for 

our Pack. If you can attend any of the nights, please 

come at 6 pm with your Scout in his Class A 

uniform. Email Greg with any questions 

689cubmaster@gmail.com 
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